
Thursday, September 8, 2022 
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

Congratulations to our Lady Dons Varsity Volleyball 
players who defeated the Garey Vikings!  This win now 
puts our Lady Dons preseason record at 13-1!  Way to 
dedicate and keep working hard! 
 
Our Boys Water Polo did it and did it big by defeating the 
Baldwin Park Braves yesterday 20-10!  Congratulations! 
 
Tonight our Dons are hosting Bassett at our 1st home 
Football game of the season!  Game time is 7pm.  See you 
there in all of your red and black! 
 
Tomorrow our Girls Volleyball team will take on the rival 
Braves at home.  Come out and support our Dons!  Goooo 
get’em Dons!! 

Please Release The Following 

 Boys Varsity Water Polo 

@ 2:00 

Thank you for wearing your favorite team apparel to show 
unity against stigmas.  Please complete our Awareness 
Week by wearing either neon colors or college apparel 
tomorrow as we emphasize that your future is bright! 
 
 
 
 
 
Are you 15-25 years old?  The State of California 
Employment Development Department Youth Employment 
Opportunity Program (YEOP) invites you to attend the 
YEOP Orientation.  See your counselor or your counselor’s 
Google Classroom for more information.  Flyers are also 
posted around campus. 

Athletics 

Varsity Football vs Bassett 
  @ Sierra Vista - 7:00 
 
 
 
 
Boys Varsity Water Polo vs Nogales 
  @Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

Dons:  The yearbook is officially on sale!  For the month of 
September ONLY, we are having a FIRE SALE!  
Purchase your yearbook for $105.  This will be our ONLY 
sale.  The price will increase to $125 in October.  So do not 
delay and buy your yearbook today!  This year’s yearbook 
will be even bigger and better than last year.  Yearbooks 
can be purchased on yearbookforever.com  
 
 

Clubs & Activities 

The Dual Language Club will be having a meeting  
TODAY during Lunch in Room 409.  It is important for 
all members to attend. 
 
Dual Language Club Members:  Students who have signed 
up for poster making, please stop by Room 505 for  
supplies during Lunch after your topic has been approved. 
 
Good morning Dons!  Are you a 10th, 11th or 12th grader 
who wants to learn how to mentor 9th graders, become a 
leader and make a difference in our school?  If that sounds 
like you, join Link Crew Club.  Link Crew Club is having 
their first meeting TODAY at Lunch in Room 602.  We 
will be discussing upcoming and future events.  Bring your 
lunch and a friend!  See you there! 
 
Are you interested in spending a week in Washington D.C. 
at the beginning of next summer?  Would you like to join a 
school group tour where you meet high schoolers from all 
over the United States?  Then the Close Up Club is for 
you!  There will be an informational meeting next week on 
Wednesday, September 14th in Room 505 during Lunch. 


